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Comments: I am extremely opposed to the Libby Exploration project in the Kootenai National Forest.  Your

finding that there will be "no significant impact" is ludicrous and appalling.  Any drilling, roadways, loud

machinery, digging and disturbing of the landscape in any national forest would endager wildlife, scar the terrain,

pollute the atmosphere, and leave toxic chemicals running into streams, rivers and lakes.  Any 10-year-old with

common sense could tell you that.  This is just one more example of how the Forest Service bows to the Trump

adminsitration's desire to "drill baby, drill" and sell off our public precious lands to private companies so they can

make a profit off of our public treasures.  Our national forests belong to the U.S. citizens, NOT PRIVATE

COMPANIES, so you are in NO POSITION to approve of this disasturous project.  You can be sure you will be

sued by multiple organizations if you favor it.  


